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Coast casinos are closing in preparation of Hurricane Ida.

For the safety of guests and team members, Beau Rivage Resort & Casino will close on
Saturday, August 28th in preparation for Hurricane Ida.

    -  The gaming floor will close at 2 a.m.
    -  Guests will have until 12 p.m. to check out of the hotel and depart the property.
    -  The BMW Summer Series Giveaway Drawing has been rescheduled for Saturday, Sept 4.
    -  The Gary Allan show has been rescheduled for Saturday, Oct. 16. All current tickets will
be honored for the new date. For inquiries, contact Guest Services at  (888) 566-7469 .
    -  The $50,000 Endless Summer Slot Tournament has been canceled.

Palace Casino Resort’s primary concern is for the safety of the resort’s guests and associates.
The forecasted storm surge related to Hurricane Ida will likely cause significant flooding of roads
and parking areas, near the resort.

“We are closing the casino and hotel to the public at 8 PM on Saturday, August 28. We plan to
reopen Tuesday morning, August 31 at 8 AM, and will update everyone after the storm passes,”
stated General Manager, Keith Crosby. 

   

Read more https://www.wxxv25.com/coast-casinos-closing-in-preparation-of-hurricane-ida/
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